
From: Kerrie Symonds <Kerrie.Symonds@ugdc.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 23 July 2013 4:12 PM 
To: Jane Freeman 
Subject: Re: North Eveleigh Affordable Housing DA - Evidence of subdivision and easements 
 
 
Hi Jane, 
  
As discussed UGDC has been negotiating the dedication of Lots 1 and 2 DP 1175706 with the City of 
Sydney for some time, and expects that the land will be dedicated soon after completion of the new 
roads, in early 2014. 
  
Should there be any problems with dedication of the land to the City of Sydney UGDC expects that it 
will be in a position to ensure the provision of legal access to the northern boundary and to the car 
park of the affordable housing building on Lot 3 DP 1175706. This will occur prior to occupation of 
the affordable housing building. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Kerrie Symonds 
Planning and Urban Renewal 
UrbanGrowth NSW Development Corporation (UGDC) 
T 9202 9102 (Mon-Thurs) 
M 0433 832364 
  
E kerrie.symonds@ugdc.nsw.gov.au 
 
Suite 4D, Level 4, 219-241 Cleveland St, Strawberry Hills NSW 2012 
PO Box 1198 Strawberry Hills NSW 2012 
  
Please note my new email address.  
As of 1 January 2013 the Sydney Metropolitan Development Authority (SMDA) was re-named to become UrbanGrowth NSW 
Development Corporation (UGDC).  The office location and phone numbers remain unchanged. 
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